Class of 2023 Senior Picture/Yearbook Information

All Torch Yearbook Information is posted on the School Counseling Class of 2023 Google Classroom, school website, the bulletin board outside the cafeteria and in the morning announcements. Art Rich Photography will also be mailing senior picture information to your home address.

How to make an appointment for a senior picture:

Art Rich Photography:

To schedule an appointment go to their website which is listed below.

https://www.artrichphotography.com/

Click on Book an Appointment to schedule an appointment for a free session (860)621-6711

• Their appointments are open now!

Senior Picture Dates:

The following are free picture sessions at BCHS. There is no charge for these sittings. You may get your picture taken for the yearbook but not purchase any pictures.

You must get your picture taken by Art Rich Photography to be included in the yearbook.

- Thursday July 14th in the Library
- Friday July 15th in the Library
- Wednesday August 17th in the Library
- Thursday August 18th in the Library
- Wednesday August 31st in the Teacher's Lounge in the Cafe
- Monday September 19th in the Teacher's Lounge in the Café

Monday Sept. 19th is the last day for senior photos to be taken for free. If you do not have your free picture taken or have an appointment at the studio your picture will not be in the yearbook! If you have an appointment scheduled at the studio after this date you will still be included.

Yearbook Submission Information:

Senior Quote, Senior Candid and Elementary (Then and Now)Friend Pictures-

Due Date is Friday September 30th at 2:00 PM

Quotes and Candid Pictures will not be accepted after that date!

Senior Quote:

Your senior quote should be the essence of you in quote form. Please make sure that your quote is spelled correctly and uses correct grammar as necessary. Quotes should be legible and appropriate for school/yearbook. Your quote can be up to 90 characters including spaces. No emojis/hashtags/links-these are not quotes. Use the link below or the QR code.

Senior Quote Submissions This link is live!



<u>Candid Pictures (pictures of groups of friends):</u> Remember-"If you don't submit it you won't be in it!"



Candid Photo Examples



Students are allowed to submit \mathbf{up} to $\mathbf{4}$ candid photos per person to the yearbook. Elementary school friend pictures may also be submitted and do not count toward the $\mathbf{4}$ candids.

Not all pictures may be used.



Elementary Friend Photo Examples



This link will open in mid-July.

*Once open, this link will be open until Friday September 30th at 2:00PM

Senior Class Picture (Big Picture):

The senior class picture will be taken on Monday Sept. 26th at 8:15 in the gym. You will be able to order the picture through Art Rich Photography.

Any questions about yearbook submissions or senior pictures email Mrs. Fernandez: lesliefernandez@bristolk12.org

Any questions about purchasing yearbooks/deposits/parent ads email Mrs. Archibald: kathyarchibald@bristolk12.org